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December 16, 2021 

Submitted electronically to KWagner@sterigenics.com 

Mr. Kevin Wagner 

Director, Environmental Health & Safety 

Sterigenics 

2015 Spring Road, Suite 650 

Oak Brook, IL 60523 

 

RE:  Amended Work Practice Plan  

 

Dear Mr. Wagner: 

 

On October 28, 2021, the Division received the revised Work Practice Plan for the Sterigenics Atlanta 

facility.  The Work Practice Plan was updated with minor changes to reflect the indoor air system as well 

as to add language regarding shipping practices. The revised plan is hereby approved. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Sherry Waldron 

at 470-524-0645 or Sherry.Waldron@dnr.ga.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Taylor 

Program Manager 

Stationary Source Compliance Program 
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